
 Itôs been a pretty mild winter so far with the exception of those two or three 
days when the wind chill took temps below zero. I decided to post some pictures 
of our ponds to let you see how the weather is affecting them. Iôd like to hear 
whatôs going on in your pond, either email me or 
post on our Facebook page so everyone can en-

joy.  You can see weôre growing a good 
crop of string algae in the Legacy pond..I 
think that is due to the number of fish, 
the fact the pump basket was a little 
clogged so the filter wasnôt working at 
capacity over the holidays, the lack of 
water changes and the fact that this 
pond gets no algaecides.  It is our ex-
perimental pond to determine whether we 
can use the water for aquaponics or not. We want to try using the pond 
water in our EPIC garden to see how the nutrients compare to the hydro-

ponic nutrients we used this past year. If it as successful as we think it will be 
it opens up a whole new avenue for those of you who want to grow edibles in your garden using the nutri-
ents from the pond. The Legacy only gets treated with bacteria and water changes; no algaecides. If you 
are already doing this please share your experiences with us.  
 As we head into the new year, I want to take a moment to thank 
each of you for trusting Pond Pro to serve your ponds, without you we could 
not exist. In the coming year watch for some exciting new things to appear.  
Weôre going to be carrying the new OASE BiOrbs in the store, a really nice 
small aquarium so you can enjoy your fish hobby indoors as well. Weôre 

also bringing back the MadMats by popu-
lar demand. We got our initial shipment 
in last week and the new patterns and 
colors are really nice. Look at the pic-
tures on the back to see our first shipment 
of pottery for the new year. There are 
some that will make dynamite fountains and some that will be perfect 
for your plants. 
 Have a wonderful New Year! Always be humble and 

kind~~~Mike 

We are now on Winter hours, closed Sunday, Monday and Tues-
day; open the rest of the week at our regular times, 9 -6 weekdays 
and 10-4 Saturdays, but remember to give us a call during inclem-

ent weather as the safety of our staff (and you) are always a concern this time of year.       
         

      Mike's  

    Minutes     

January 2017  

      TIPS and TRICKS  
 If you are running an aerator this time of year, you might consider lifting it up off the bottom 
and placing it on a shelf or on a concrete block or upside down pot.  This will keep it from moving 
the warmer water at the bottom up to the top to cool off and then return to the bottom. Most of our 
ponds are running about three degrees warmer at the bottom than at the surface right now.   

The Legacy Pond  

The Eula Brook  

Fish in the Legacy Pond  

Jacôs Splash 



 Classes - SPRING/SUMMER 2017 SCHEDULE  Check the 

schedule for start times.  All classes are free and open to the public.  No advance 
registration required. More classes added each month. Ten Pond Dollars awarded 
for each class. We train rain or shine in the only indoor pond training facility in the 
U.S. 

 Water Garden Club Meetings  
 
Tulsa 2nd Tuesday @ 6:30pm Tulsa Garden Ctr  
www.gcwgs.com for more info 
OKC    1st Tuesday @ 7:00pm NW Church of Christ 
www.wgso.org for more info 
Stillwater  Meetings on hold until further notice 
www.stillwaterwatergardens.org for more info 
Duncan  1st Tuesday  @ 7:00pm Red River Tech 
580-595-0842 for more info 
If you have a water garden club let us know so we 
can advertise it here for you. 

 
Valid for retail store 

purchases only.  

Not valid with any 
other discount   

Only the largest  
discount will apply. 

 
 

Build a pond today! 
Weôll show you how! 

Get the latest information on our Facebook page. Facebook.com/
pages/Pond -Pro-Shop Please note: We will begin Winter hours November 1st : Wednesday thru 
Friday 9:00am -6:00pm and Saturday 10:00am -4:00pm. Closed Sunday -Monday AND Tuesday . 

March 4  
2017  

FIRST 
CLASS 
of the 
Year 

Spring Startup  
Your pond and its inhabitants have been 
sleeping all winter long. We believe there are 
some simple things you can do to make your 
season better and they start in early Spring, 
come to class to find out. 

 
 

April 8  
2017 

10:00am 

Pond Filtration  
One of the most important aspects of a 
healthy pond, the filtration system, is over-
looked frequently in favor of the waterfall or 
some other feature. Come learn why itôs so 
important to have the right kinds of filtration. 

 
 

April 22  
2017 

10:00am 
 

First Pond Build of the Season  
This will be our first build of the season in our 
indoor training area.  Weôre moving the class-
room around this year so it will be a new look. 
We start with a hole in the ground and go step 
by step through the processes.  

  

 Got some Christmas cash? Hereôs a 
new product youôll 
love around the 
pond. Bluetooth 
compatible and so-
lar powered 
(transformer for 110 
included) Regularly 
$99.00 now only > 

 

 

 

Military (Active or Retired) and Water 
Garden Club members  

receive a  
10% discount  

(If you remember to tell us up front!  
Not after youôve already paid.) 

Valid for Pond Pro Shop purchases only  

 

  

Solar Poered Outdoor Speaker  AlgaeFix  

  < Coupon Required!>  $74.99 

Weôre replacing the 
API Algaefix in our 
line with a better, 
more potent product 
from Microbe-Lift. I 
think youôll like it bet-
ter. While supplies 
last we are selling 
AlgaeFix at a dis-
count with this cou-
pon. 

15% off  


